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Comments: I fully support the efforts of this Master Development Plan(MDP).  It has been developed through a

years-long collaboration between the USFS, WYSEF, and the West Yellowstone Chamber of Commerce.  The

combination of enhanced trails and facilities, reduced footprint of the system, and attention to multiple-use and

multiple-season access will create an improved recreation resource with minimal or reduced impact on the

environment and wildlife of the area.  Although travel restrictions on the Rendezvous Trails are not addressed

through this MDP (that is a subject for Forest-wide assessment), I emphatically feel that the Rendezvous Trails

should remain non-motorized to limit environmental impacts and maintain the safety of all users.  I feel that the

current restriction of ALL E-Bike categories should be maintained.


